
 

 

 

 

 

Chantelle Cooper for Director 

 

My name is Chantelle Cooper, and I currently work for a small, family-owned and operated 
brokerage named Eaton Properties. Although we are a fully licensed real estate company, we 
specialize in property management.  

 

I’m happily married to my husband (Unitas) of 33 years, have 3 children, and recently became 
grandparents to a wonderful granddaughter named Chantelle. We have been residents of St. 
Charles County for 30 years, and our children all graduated from Francis Howell Central (Go 
Spartans). I enjoy traveling, football, reading, Yoga, fishing, boating, and, most of all, anything real 
estate. 

 

Over the years, I have witnessed how effective governance and leadership can transform markets 
and enhance the quality of life for residents. As a board member, I aim to leverage my experience to 
ensure that our policies and decisions not only promote industry growth but also uphold the 
highest standards of integrity and fairness. 

 

Serving on the REALTOR® Board of Directors presents a unique opportunity to make a significant 
impact on the industry and community. My passion for real estate, combined with my commitment 
to ensuring ethical practices and strategies, drives my desire to be a part of this influential body. 

 

I have successfully navigated various market cycles, managed diverse portfolios, and led co-
workers through complex transactions.  

 

I believe in the power of collaboration and transparency. I am committed to fostering an inclusive 
environment where diverse perspectives are valued, and where collective ideas guide our actions 
and decisions.  

 



With my experience, creative mindset, and collaborative spirit, I am confident in my ability to help 
steer our organization toward a prosperous future in which every REALTOR® feels included and 
valued. 


